
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Tracking: 

Hong Wang on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, August 04, 2021 5:31 PM 
'Pete Botto' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Rate Increase Information 

Recipient 

'Pete Botto' 

Consumer Contact 

Good Afternoon, Peter Botto, 

Delivery 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08763-2021 

Delivered: 8/4/2021 5:31 PM 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210034-EI and forwarding them to the 
Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincerely, 

JfangWang 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your 
email message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Pete Botto <pbotto@wdains.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 20214:53 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: PETEBOTTO2012@GMAIL.COM 
Subject: Rate Increase Information 

To Whom It May Concern, 

My name is Peter Botto and I live at 843 Timber Pond Dr Brandon FL 33510. I want it on record that I am STRONGLY 
opposed to the possible TECO rate increases. I have filed numerous complaints over the rising costs over the last year 
and have only, just a week ago, had someone from TECO come out to investigate. They seem to be having issues 
calculating valid rates as it is; not to mention the already outrageous cost. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Botto 
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